
Comment o the Oregon Legislature: 
 
Liveability should be our primary concern, and that means we must take into account 
how freeways increase the adverse effects of the climate crisis. 
More cars, many of them not yet electric, means more pollution. We need to invest in 
good public transit, especially trains, to reduce the need for individual vehicles. Not just 
burning fossil fuels, but also the manufacture of cars, heats up our planet. 
Within Portland, our streets need to be safer and better-maintained. Potholes and lack 
of crossing signs/lights make the city dangerous for both vehicles and 
pedestrians/cyclists. 
We have a lot of nontraditional intersections. We need to improve signage. 
Let's work on making our transportation climate friendly for everyone's future. 
 
Thank you, 
Susan Haywood 
Portland, OR 97210 
susansaphone2@yahoo.com 
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